
Technical Details

EQUINOX Underwater Lights

Underwater LED lights are 
high-performance, energy-efcient
luminaries designed specically for 
submerged applications such as 
swimming pools, fountains, ponds, 
water features, and decorative 
installations. Equipped with 
high-intensity LEDs, they deliver 
vibrant, uniform illumination with 
excellent color rendering and a 
variety of color options, including 
single color (white, warm white, 
cool white) and RGB for dynamic 
color-changing effects.

Power : 1W| 9W| 18W

CRI : 90

Beam Angle : 10°|25°|40°

Lumen Output : 85lm| 675lm| 1350lm

Input Voltage : DC 24V

Driver : -

Material : 316L Stainless steel

Finishing Color : 316L Stainless steel

Reector : Tempered Glass

Size : Ø105 x H71mm|Ø115 x H65mm|

Cut out : Ø70mm|Ø78mm|Ø138mm

Light Distribution

Light Performance

Order Options 

Model Code

UL-Equinox-EM07

IP Rating : IP68

Power

1W

Lumens

85lm

CCT CRI

90

Beam

10°

Finish

Ø105 x H71mm

Size Accessories

9W 675lm
316L Stainless steel

Accessories : Recessing tube

25°
40°

Recessing tube

CCT : 3000K|4000K|6000K|Red|Green|Blue

|Amber

3000K
4000K
6000K
RED
GREEN
BLUE
AMBER

Ø180 x H75mm

18W 1350lm
Ø115 x H65mm
Ø180 x H75mm



Technical Details

RING Underwater Lights

Underwater LED lights are 
high-performance, energy-efcient
luminaries designed specically for 
submerged applications such as 
swimming pools, fountains, ponds, 
water features, and decorative 
installations. Equipped with 
high-intensity LEDs, they deliver 
vibrant, uniform illumination with 
excellent color rendering and a 
variety of color options, including 
single color (white, warm white, 
cool white) and RGB for dynamic 
color-changing effects.

Power : 3W| 9W|18W|25W

CRI : 90

Beam Angle : 15°|30°|45°|60°

Lumen Output : 255lm|765lm|1530lm|2125lm

Input Voltage : DC 24V

Driver : 1-10V|DALI|DMX

Material : Hard Chrome plated Molding 

Finishing Color : Stainless steel

Reector : Tempered Glass

Size : Ø100 x 61mm|Ø150 x 83mm|Ø180 x 109mm

Cut out : -

Light Distribution

Light Performance

Order Options 

Model Code

UL-Ring-BL04

IP Rating : IP68

Power

3W

Lumens

255lm

CCT CRI

90

Beam

15°

Finish

Ø100 x 61mm

Size Accessories

9W 765lm
Stainless steel

Accessories : 

30°
45°

CCT : 3000K|4000K|6000K|Red|Green|Blue

3000K
4000K
6000K
RGB

18W 1530lm
Ø150 x 83mm
Ø180 x 109mm

Stainless steel

60°2125lm25W



ELECTRON Underwater Lights

Underwater LED lights are 
high-performance, energy-efcient
luminaries designed specically for 
submerged applications such as 
swimming pools, fountains, ponds, 
water features, and decorative 
installations. Equipped with 
high-intensity LEDs, they deliver 
vibrant, uniform illumination with 
excellent color rendering and a 
variety of color options, including 
single color (white, warm white, 
cool white) and RGB for dynamic 
color-changing effects.

Light Distribution

Light Performance

Order Options 

Technical Details

Power : 3W|5W

CRI : 90

Beam Angle : 15°|24°|38°

Lumen Output : 255lm|425lm

Input Voltage : DC 24V

Driver : 1-10V|DALI|DMX

Material : Stainless steel

Finishing Color : Stainless steel

Reector : Tempered Glass

Size : Ø64 x H74mm|Ø80 x H85mm

Cut out :  Ø54mm|Ø69mm

IP Rating : IP68

Accessories : Mounting sleeve

CCT : 2700K|3000K|4000K|6500K|Red|

Green|Blue|Yellow|Amber|RGB 4in 1

Model Code

UL-Electron-BL04

Power

3W

Lumens

255lm

CCT CRI

90

Beam

15°

Finish

Ø64 x H74mm

Size Accessories

5W 425lm
Stainless steel

24°
38°

Mounting sleeve2700K
3000K
4000K
6500K
RED
GREEN
BLUE
YELLOW
AMBER

RGB 4 in 1

 Ø80 x H85mm



TRITON Underwater Lights

Underwater LED lights are 
high-performance, energy-efcient
luminaries designed specically for 
submerged applications such as 
swimming pools, fountains, ponds, 
water features, and decorative 
installations. Equipped with 
high-intensity LEDs, they deliver 
vibrant, uniform illumination with 
excellent color rendering and a 
variety of color options, including 
single color (white, warm white, 
cool white) and RGB for dynamic 
color-changing effects.

Light Distribution

Light Performance

Order Options 

Technical Details

Power : 12W|27W

CRI : 80

Beam Angle : 25°|40°

Lumen Output : 840lm|1350lm

Input Voltage : DC 24V

Driver : 1-10V|DALI|DMX

Material : Stainless steel

Finishing Color : Stainless steel

Reector : Glass

Size : L420 x W115 x H80mm

Cut out :  L385 x W80mm

IP Rating : IP68

Accessories : Recessing Box

CCT : 3300K|4500K|6000K|Red|Green|

Blue| Amber|RGB

Model Code

UL-Triton-BL04

Power

12W

Lumens

840lm

CCT CRI

90

Beam

25°

Finish

L385 x W80mm

Size Accessories

27W 1350lm
Stainless steel

40°
Recessing box3300K

4500K
6000K
RED
GREEN
BLUE
AMBER
RGB 

115

420

80

80 385

80 80

65385
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